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Mr. Chairman

We thank the Chairman of the United Nations Commission on International





field  of  law  is  reflected  in  the  CLOUT digest  through  the  helpful  summaries
prepared by the National Correspondents

11. We appreciate the value of CLOUT system as an important tool to collect
information on the use and implementation of UNCITRAL texts that undoubtedly
contribute to the delivery of continued and sustained capacity-building efforts. We
also appreciate the work of the national correspondents to CLOUT who play an
important  role  in  providing  information  on  the  use  and  implementation  of
UNCITRAL texts.   This  information  is  useful  for  identifying needs  for  future
legislative  work.  We  take  particular  note  of,  and  appreciate  the  work  of  the
nominated national  correspondents  to CLOUT from India and are glad that  the
Indian cases have been published in the latest CLOUT digests which would go a
great way in enhancing the jurisprudence in harmonising international trade law
across jurisdictions.
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12. We express our appreciation and gratitude to the flexibility, responsiveness
and innovativeness in facilitating the work of UNCITRAL during the COVID-19
pandemic  and the  efforts  made  to  allow UNCITRAL to  hold  formal  meetings
virtually  or  in  a  hybrid  manner,  in  the  six  official  languages.  We believe  that
improvements can be made in an interface platform and the work of UNCITRAL
could benefit from modern technology 

Mr. Chairman

13. In conclusion, we would like to highlight that UNCITRAL as the core legal
body of the United Nations system in the field of international trade law should
continue to reach out to the broadest extent possible to continue the harmonization
and development of international trade law.

14. The Republic of India remains committed to the work of the UNCITRAL
and look forward to continuing our productive engagement.

***


